I COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

| Department of Natural Resources
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, Colorado 80203

April 16, 2019

Clinton Beck, P.E.
Pete Lien & Sons, Inc.
P.O. Box 440

Rapid City, SD 57709

Re: Extension Request Approval, Technical Revision (TR-02) Due Date, St. Barbara Sand and
Gravel Mine; Permit No. M-2004-013

Dear Mr. Beck:

On April 15, 2019, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your request to extend the due date for
the Technical Revision (TR-02) Due Date from April 21 to May 21, 2019. The Division herby approves the extension
request to May 21, 2019.

If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, Mining
and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 x8114, or by email
at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

Vo

Patrick Lennberg
Environmental Protection Specialist

Cc: Michael Cunningham; Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106  http://mining.state.co.us
Jared Polis, Governor | Dan Gibbs, Executive Director | Virginia Brannon, Director




